
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Patrick King, Senior Director of Finance 
 
RE: Brooks Donation – Pegasus Springs Education Collective  
 
DATE: October 25, 2022 
 
 
Oak Park Elementary School District 97 was awarded a $500 Education Ambassador 
Award by the Pegasus Springs Education Collective on behalf of Gerald Holmes, 
Teacher at Brooks. The donation was reviewed and is supported by administration. 
 
Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 
97 accepts the donations above. 
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